From: Peter Holthausen

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: November 17, 2017

Subject: FCC File No. 1507-EX-ST-2017

Message:
Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Republic Wireless acknowledges that the Commission previously has issued a non-renewable STA (call
sign WL9XPF) for field testing of a prototype device, model number RW78573.&nbsp; Republic Wireless
respectfully requests a separate STA as set forth in application file no. 1507-EX-ST-2017 to enable field
testing of another device, model number RW7732873, that has a different design and use case.

In addition, Republic Wireless has modified its application to reduce the requested number of units to 400
(i.e. not to exceed 100 units at each of the locations identified in the application).&nbsp; This number is
consistent with the number of units approved under call sign WL9XPF.&nbsp; Republic Wireless will
retrieve each unit at the conclusion of the experiment as contemplated by 47 C.F.R. &sect; 2.805.



